From: O'Connor, Kevin < Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 9:55 AM

To: 'Turley, Bob'

Cc: Chow, Keith; Mu, Huimin

Subject: RE: Microgrid support on San Jose downtown west project

Hello Bob,

Would you be available to discuss this project sometime next week? If so, please provide me with a few timeslots that might work for you and anyone on your end who you would like to join us. I'll coordinate schedules on my end and send out a Zoom invitation for a 60 minute meeting.

Regards,

Kevin O'Connor

Energy Resilience Coordinator

City of San Jose Community Energy Department

Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov

Ph: (408) 535-8538

From: O'Connor, Kevin

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 9:57 AM

To: Turley, Bob <bob.turley@aecom.com>; Mu, Huimin <huimin.mu@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Chow, Keith < Keith.Chow@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: RE: Microgrid support on San Jose downtown west project

Hello Bob,

Thank you for your quick response. Enjoy your weekend and I'll reach out next week to discuss next steps.

Regards,

Kevin O'Connor

Energy Resilience Coordinator

City of San Jose Community Energy Department

Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov

Ph: (408) 535-8538

From: Turley, Bob < bob.turley@aecom.com>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 9:32 AM
To: Mu, Huimin < huimin.mu@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Chow, Keith <Keith.Chow@sanjoseca.gov>; O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: RE: Microgrid support on San Jose downtown west project

[External Email]

Thanks, for the introduction, Huiman.

Kevin, this looks exciting. I will review and look forward to a discussion.

I am out most of the day, but we can connect next week.

Bob

Bob Turley, PE Vice President O 510.874.3212 M 925.989.9797 bob.turley@aecom.com

AECOM Built to deliver a better world

From: Mu, Huimin < huimin.mu@sanjoseca.gov Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 9:08 PM

To: Turley, Bob < bob.turley@aecom.com

Cc: Chow, Keith <Keith.Chow@sanjoseca.gov>; O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Microgrid support on San Jose downtown west project

Good Evening Bob,

I would like to introduce you to Kevin O'Connor. Kevin is from City of San Jose Community Energy Department. Community Energy Department has a task for a microgrid consultant to help out on City's downtown west project. Attached is the detailed information regarding this project's background, status and the scope/expectation from consultant. Kevin will reach out to you in the next day or two to set up a meeting to talk about this task. If you have any thoughts and ideas regarding this task, please feel free to share with Kevin.

Huimin Mu, S. E., P. E., QSP/QSD Senior Engineer City Facilities Architectural Services Division Public Works Department

200 East Santa Clara Street City Hall, 6th Floor San Jose, CA, 95113 (408) 535-6888

Fax: (408) 292-6288

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.